
COUNCIL PROCEEDING FOR January 23rd, 2017 
 

● The Fowler City Council met on Monday January 23rd, 2017. The meeting was called to order                
at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor Brett Copeland with the following Council Members present: TJ              
Milford, Mark Dierking, Louis Randall and Dudley Strong. Also present, City Clerk Jamie             
Boese and City Superintendent Brian Finke. 

 
Mark Dierking lead the Council in prayer.  

 
● December minutes were reviewed. January 2nd special meeting was also reviewed. TJ made a              

motion to approve both minutes 2​nd​ by Dudley .  Motion passed 4-0.  
●  Bills reviewed.   Motion to approve bills by Mark 2​nd​ by Louis.  Motion carried 4-0. 

 
UNDER CITY SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT: 
Brian discussed city clean up after the storm. He has already picked up 69 loads of limbs. The storm                   

caused some problems with the control wire on well #1.  He will have an electrician check on it.  
UNDER CITY CLERK’S REPORT 
Jamie presented the financial reports and employee time sheets. Kendra arrived at 8:10. Jamie also               

presented the League of Kansas Municipalities new yearly fees. She explained what the League              
does and how they help our city. TJ made a motion to approve the invoice for the League of                   
Kansas Municipalities Dudley 2​nd​.  Motion approved 5-0.  

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
No unfinished business was discussed.  

 
NEW BUSINESS:  

No new business.  
 
Louis made a motion to Adjourn Mark 2​nd​ and motion carried 5-0.  Meeting adjourned at 8:30.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________  ____________________________________ 
Brett Copeland, MAYOR              Jamie Boese, CITY CLERK  
 
 
 
 
 
 


